lvy Lane, Alsager, EXCALIBUR PRIMARY SCHOOL

Stoke-on-Trent
ST7 2RQ

Tel: 01270 685136
Email:admin@excalibur.cheshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Lise Houldswofth

Monday 23 January 2017

Chinese New Year .
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may already know Chinese New Year takes place on Saturday 28® January. It is the
year of the Rooster. On Friday 27" January, Key Stage One will be learning about the
animal names for different years and tasting Chinese food. We will be tasting rice,
noodles, vegetable spring rolls, prawn crackers, sweet and sour sauce, hoi-sin sauce and
sweet chili sauce. If you have any concerns about your child tasting these items please
speak to-their class teacher.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Robinson, Mrs We_atherby
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